M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
May 1, 2017
RE:
Change Order #3 – Ballyshannon Middle School

BG#15-2279

There is one change to the above project.
Proposals 6 – Installing 1” base asphalt at the heavy duty pavement areas and main drop off loop.  As noted on  previous change order proposals, the plasticity of the soil was barely at a level of acceptability after the lime stabilization.  In adding an additional inch of pavement, this additional structure is highly recommended and should provide extended service life to the pavement beyond what is normal.  ADD - $32,238
Total amount of change order – ADD - $32,238
I recommend the board accept CO#3, as presented.
Eric K. McArtor


Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
